
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Lee Gosnell, Manager of Operations & Community Services 

Date:         2022-06-23 

Subject:   West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Study 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Lee Gosnell, Manager of Operations & 
Community Services re: West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Study; And   That West Elgin Council approve 
payment from ‘Ontario Invests’ monies in the amount of $21,493.20 plus applicable tax to Spriet 
Associates of London, Ontario for the West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Study.    
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide West Elgin Council with the final version of West Lorne 
Sanitary Sewer Study and to allocate Efficiency Grant money to pay for work completed. 
 
Background: 
 
Due to recent development interest in West Lorne, the Municipality contracted Spriet Associates to 
undertake a review of the sanitary sewer collection system in 2021. Engineering staff worked 
closely with OCWA and West Elgin to perform an analysis of sewer capacity and identify areas of 
future growth. All findings were provided in the ‘Final’ West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Capacity Study, 
which was provided to the Municipality earlier this spring, and is attached to this report. 
 
Financial Implications:  
 
At the time this report was commissioned, staff felt ‘Ontario Invests’ money would be a good 
source of funding for this project, as it would be an integral part of future development within West 
Lorne. While completion of this project continued into the 2022 year, it came in under the estimated 
budget of $25,000.00.  
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Study - 2022-55-Operations  Community 

Services.docx 

Attachments: 
- West Lorne Sanitary Sewer Study 2021.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jun 21, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Jana Nethercott 


